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PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 
Montreal

A. E MORGAN

4th Novr mber 1936

Bear Lord Atholstun,

I am bo sorry that rcy neglect to reply to your

Kind .Lot ter of the 19th should h&vo In any way Inconvenienced

I did receive pour letter but I have not had a freeyou.

evening since I hoard fron you. 1 was however hoping to 

call on you on Friday the 6th Novesabar, if that will be

convenient?

Yours sincerely,

The lord Atholstan, 
1172 Sherbrooke St. ST.


